
 
 

 

 

11/22/2020 

 

 

 

MET Laboratories, Inc. 

914 West Patapsco Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR WIRELESS DEVICE FWB-2001 

WITH FCC ID# 2AXA8-FWB-2001 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 

of CFR 47.  Trackonomy has requested that the Block Diagrams, Schematics, 

Operational Descriptions, Internal device photos, radio configuration software, and 

other data provided during FCC test and certification process which is permissible 

by FCC for long term confidentiality required to be submitted with this application be 

permanently withheld from public review.   

 

The above documents are company proprietary information that must never get 

into the open resources online or in the possession of the competitors. 

 

 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Saurabh Sanghai 
Product Platform Manager 
1828 Bering Drive  
San Jose, CA 95112, USA 

 
 

 


